
RE-OPENING TO SPECTATORS PLAN 

Beginning Saturday, October, 24, 2020 

• People entering from the south entrance will enter the 

stands from the east lobby door. 

• People entering from the north entrance will use the 

stairs on the west side of the stands. 

• When in the stands, the people entering from the 

south must remain in the east side of the stands. 

People entering from the north must remain in the 

west side of the stands. 

• When exiting the building, spectators must exit out the 

same door that they entered. 

• It is the user groups responsibility to keep track of 

numbers. Numbers must not exceed 25 on ice, and 25 

in the stands. 

• User groups must supply a sign in sheet for 

parents/guardians. 

• Spectators will not be permitted in the lobby. 

• One parent/guardian in the stands per child on the ice. 

• Outside food and drink is permitted but must use 

provided garbage and recycling. 

• North spectators are to use the referees room 

washroom. 

• The person working the door MUST remain at the door 

until all spectators and ice users have left. 

• All spectators MUST use the stands. There is to be 

nobody standing around the ice surface.  

• Spectators are not to enter the building until the 

previous user group has left. 



 

 


